
CAMPUS 
UPDATE 

I cannot believe how quickly the year is going.  
It’s lovely to see how much our pupils have  
grown in confidence since the beginning of the 
school year.

Already this half-term, we have completed our 
April Annual Reviews and our first Progress Review 
Meetings with parents and carers. I want to 
take this opportunity to thank you all for your 
involvement and cooperation with this process 
as it benefits everyone hugely. 

Many parents and carers have noticed 
improvements with their children’s literacy skills 
due to our whole-school reading initiative. It’s 
always lovely to hear about the progress our 
pupils are making!

This half-term we will welcome guest speakers 
to our coffee mornings held every Thursday 
9:30 – 11:00am. This includes students, staff, 
and members of our local community, who will 
be joining us to discuss various topics, listed in 
this newsletter. 

Over the past few weeks, we have started our 
transition plans for those pupils who will be 
moving to a new site in September. Classes 
from Haselbury Campus have visited their new 
school at Learning for Life Campus and enjoyed 
catching up with old friends as well as meeting 
new teachers and classmates. Transition journeys 
look very different for each pupil and we will 
continue to support and prepare students for 
their new start in September.

If you have any questions about transition,  
or another aspect of campus life, please 
do contact the school office or pop 
along to one of our coffee mornings.

Tom Collier 
Haselbury campus

COFFEE MORNING 
GUEST SPEAKERS

SAFEGUARDING

Our pupils require support with 
navigating the online world. One 
particular app that we recommend 
monitoring usage of is WhatsApp. 
WhatApp age of recommended 
use is 16 years and above. Please 
be vigilant with your childrens’ 
use of Whats App and general 
device usage.  

12th May
Information & Advice from Safer 

Schools Police Officers

19th May
Information & Advice from Safer 

Schools Police Officers

26th May

Phonics & Reading (Gemma Butterfield)

9th June 

ELKLAN Strategies (Sarah James)

16th June 

Mobile Phone Apps and Privacy 
settings (Angela Poplar)

23rd June 

30th June 

7th July 

14th July 

21st July 

Assessment at Haselbury Campus (Jennifer Tudor)

Behaviour Strategies at School & Home 
(Alice Dunning)

SEND Moving-On Services  
(Sarah Mclean & Jane Richards)

Open Session with Heads of School

ITT Training (Jack Kelly & Justin V-Knight)

6th May 2022

EVENTS & KEY DATES

Coffee Mornings

9.30am–11am every Thursday 

Jubilee Bank Holiday

Friday 27th May 

Back to school 

Monday 6th June  

Haselbury Campus trip to 
Paradise Wildlife Park.

Wednesday 8th June 

WEST LEA WEEKLY SPOTLIGHT


